From: Hill, Shannon

To: Mike Marhenke

Cc: Han, James

Subject: RE: Downtown West Mixed-Use Google Project - San Jose
Date: Monday, January 4, 2021 11:50:48 AM

Hello Mike,

Thanks for your interest in the project. There is not a landscape architect for the project yet that |
know of. The project is slated for City Planning Commission and City Council consideration in spring
of this year. Assuming the project is approved, the project manager (James Han, whom is cc’d on this
email) may have more information for you after that time.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Shannon Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Mike Marhente

Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 10:40 AM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Downtown West Mixed-Use Google Project - San Jo

[External Email]

Shannon,
Hope all is well considering.
Trying to find out the landscape architect on subject project.

Pursuing hardscape opportunities.

Thank you for your help.
photo Mike Marhenke
(7] Architectural + Commercial Sales, Acker-Stone
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